
Monday, March 4, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS UPCOMING EVENTS 

ATTENTION ALL Gamers, Computer 
Programmers, and Web Designers!!  

Join our team of developers next year.  

Stop by room 411 or 412 for more info on our course 
offerings.  

Sunday, March 10th—Daylight savings time/remember 
to set your clocks ahead 

Friday, March 15th—Night Rally 

Friday, March 21st—Minimum Day/Open House 

Yearbook will be selling cheese pizza in the center quad on 
March 14. $2 a slice and $15 for a whole pizza. Pre-Sale 
will begin March 8 through March 13. See a yearbook staff 
member or go to room 509 to place your order. 


